National Programme Level 3 (previously known as Food Safety Programme)

Food Safety Programme Courses were held in 2015 for our Members in Christchurch, Wellington, Nelson, Auckland and Rotorua. Close to 20 Members participated and a Food Safety Template was developed.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]In July 2016, the Food Safety Programme Template was amended by an MPI approved National Programme Assessor, Barbara Harnett from Christchurch Business Management Consultants.  It was amended and updated to ensure it met all the new 2016 regulatory requirements of the Food Act 2014 – this included being updated to be called the National Programme Level 3 (NZ Food Safety)
The National Programme Level 3 Template is available to Members at no charge.  As there are a number of files, once you have made your own changes, the Guild suggests printing them out and putting them into a folder with indices, and at the same time keep a digital file.  
Should Members require further assistances in the implementation of the programme, the template development consultant, Barbara Harnett, can be contacted directly to help at a fee of $75 + GST per hour.  
Contact:
Barbara Harnett
Mobile 0274 157 798
Email:  bharnett@xtra.co.nz

